
SATURDAY, JULY 14, 2018
9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

654 104th AVE N.
Collier County’s Code Enforcement and Solid and Hazardous Waste Management Divisions, in cooperation with the 
Collier County Sheriff’s Office and Waste Management Inc., of Florida, have organized a Pre-Hurricane Neighborhood 
Cleanup for residents of the Naples Park area. Residents are encouraged to take advantage of this one-day 
opportunity to dispose of unwanted items free of charge. For more information call Investigations Supervisor Eric 
Short, 239-252-5732. To file a complaint, call Code Enforcement at 239-252-2440.  

Dispose of all these things FREE 
Yard Waste
Furniture
Appliances
Electronic Waste
Small Construction Debris
Household Hazardous Waste
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